
The health and safety of our
patients and staff is our priority. 

No visitors are allowed in
our clinics at this time. 

New patients are allowed one visitor for the first appointment.
Patients with special circumstances, including mobility, 
translation, or disability, should contact our staff.
We ask that you not bring children to your appointments at 
this time.  
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